
 

HOLY CROSS ACADEMY PTO EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING 

1:15pm, December 17, 2020 

Participants: Wendy Roche, Angela Murphy, Marlene McDonald, Dr. Fry 

 

1. Opening Prayer: Dr. Fry 

 

2. Reports:  

 

a. President: Wendy Roche submitted her PTO elections video, and it went out in the 

Constant Contact.  Will work and on identifying which positions are available for next 

year and put that out to the HCA community beginning of next year.  Discussed holding 

restaurant nights.  Marlene McDonald will reach out to Chick Fil A and Wendy Roche will 

reach out to Mrs. Meskunas to see if she plans to hold any spirit days at Chick Fil A or if 

she would be willing to let us hold an event there this year perhaps on our half day 

Fridays. 

 

b. Treasurer: Wendy Roche reviewed the income (chocolate sale, uniform sale, and dial 

interest) as well the expenses (one teacher stipend). 

 
3. Committee and Event Reports/Old Business: 

 

a. World’s Finest Chocolate Sale – Wendy Roche stated that Jennifer Bridy will continue to 

count any money that comes in through the office, but the hope is that most are using the 

online payment option.  Deadline for payment was December 1.  Jennifer Bridy will let Dr. 

Fry know how many families still owe funds. 

 

4. New Business: 
  

a. Tumbler Fundraiser:  Wendy Roche stated that the flier is made and will be distributed in 

the new year.  Bekah is helping her set up and online payment for the fundraiser.  We will 

be selling a black and a white 20-ounce tumbler with a color HCA logo on them.  Cost is 

$25 per tumbler and our profit is $10 per tumbler.  We have removed the 12-ounce 

tumbler from the sale. 

 

b. Academic Dinner 1/28 (Marlene McDonald) – CANCELLED.  There was a discussion 

about trying to do something fun to replace this for Catholic Schools Week. 

 

c. Father Daughter Dance 2/6 (Angela Murphy) CANCELLED. 

 

5. Around the Room: None. 

 

6. Next Board Meeting will be January 28, 1:15pm.  Dr Fry closed the meeting with a prayer. 


